

Office of the Mayor Sabannah, Georgia

March 26, 2021

ASAP Georgia Academic 22nd Annual Conference

Dear Conference Participants:

On behalf of the Savannah City Council, I would like to extend greetings to all members of the Georgia Chapter of the American Society of Public Administrators (ASPA). We welcome you to the 22nd Annual ASPA Georgia Academic Conference and Meeting.

I believe this conference will provide you with ample opportunities to network, share best practices, and make new acquaintances. I am certain that each of you will also find encouragement as you convene virtually and interact with educational professionals from other member states during your meeting. Your conference theme, "A Salute to Public Service: People, Policies, and Programs Making a Difference," highlights confronting challenges, successes and solutions involving people, policies, and programs in public and nonprofit organizations.

I believe that this informative meeting will be beneficial to all those in attendance. With Savannah State University as your host, I am confident that you will have a most productive and successful conference!

Sincerely,

Van R. Johnson, II

Mayor